

ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

April 15, 2016

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki,

The Town Council has invited the Board of Education to attend a FY2016-17 Budget Workshop on Tuesday, April 19, 2016. The workshop will be held in the Enfield Room at 5:30 PM. The Board will follow the Council's agenda for this joint workshop. We anticipate that a quorum of the Board of Education will attend this workshop. No Board minutes will be taken.

cc: BOE